
 

 

17th January 2022 
 

Year 1 & 2 The Animal Man – School Visit 
Tuesday 1st March 2022 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Next half term, in KS1, our theme will be ‘Wriggle and Crawl’.  To support our 
learning, we will be having a visit from ‘The Animal Man’.  The visit will take place on 
Tuesday 1st March. During the session children will be able to see, touch and learn 
about a variety of interesting animals. 
 
We would like to ask for a contribution of £4.00 from each child to cover the cost of 
this visit. Free School Meal children will be required to pay £2.00. This does not 
include Universal Free School Meals which all children are entitled to in KS1. Please 
note refunds for absences on the day cannot be made. 
 
Please make the appropriate payment via Parent Pay by Friday 25th February. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Miss D Tullett 
 


